Approved Denied

Action taken L3/077/(.Ll

Other:

Date of Councii Action:  /

Verified by:
WASILLA CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM CM No. 02-14
TITLE: Contract Amendment for USKH, Inc., In The Amount of $50,000 for

the Tommy Moe Storm Drain System to Conduct Preliminary
Engineering for the Feasibility of Combining the Prioject with
ADOT’s Fishhook Road Storm Water Improvements.

COUNCIL MEETING DATE: March 27, 2002

,
ADMINISTRATION INITIAL: %—W

REQUESTED BY: Public Works

PREPARED BY: Public Works Date Prepared: March 18, 2002

FISCAL IMPACT: YES
If yes, amount requested: $50,000 Account No.: 11-55-477-845-02

SUMMARY STATEMENT: The State of Alaska DOT has requested to participate in
constructing the Tommy Moe Storm Drain System if storm water runoff from Fishhook
Road can be diverted into the system. The contract amendment is needed to
determine if the system can be expanded for the additional runoff.

The State of Alaska DOT is currently designing improvements for Wasilla-Fishhook
Road within the City limits. The ADOT has evaluated its options for storm water runoff,
and determined that participating in the City’s Tommy Moe Storm Drain System is the
most feasible option. Alternatively, ADOT will direct the Fishhook Road runoff through
Main Street to the Parks Highway and into Cottonwood Creek or Lake Lucille.
Preliminary engineering is needed to determine if the Tommy Moe Storm Drain System
can be expanded to accommodate the additional runoff. ADOT has agreed to
contribute all funds associated with their impact to the project, and to provide
compensation for the long-term operation of the system.

STAFF RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to authorize the contract
amendment in the Amount of $50,000.

Attachments: none
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